Public Sector Survey on Cyber Security and
Cybercrime, 2022

Released at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time in The Daily, Wednesday, October 18, 2023

Data related to the Public Sector Survey on Cyber Security and Cybercrime are now available. Data from this pilot
study provide insights on the impact of cybercrime on the Canadian public service and crown corporations,
including the investment in cyber security measures, cyber security training, the volume of cyber security incidents
and the costs associated with responding to these incidents.

These data will be made available in the Research Data Centres.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; infostats@statcan.gc.ca) or Media Relations
(statcan.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.statcan@statcan.gc.ca).
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